

September 2017

Dear St. Cloud Public School District 742 Parent/Guardian:

We are committed to providing a safe and caring climate and culture for our students and staff while in our school. Our district and building leadership continuously review our safety procedures in partnership with local law enforcement to be sure we are making the best choices for our school community. Through the work of this partnership, St. Cloud Public Schools has been adjusting our safety procedures.

Again this year, staff and students will discuss and practice possible responses to the unlikely event of an active threat. These responses include hiding and barring entry into the classroom or other safe space, distracting or evacuating the premises to a safe location. These safety procedures will be taught and implemented in phases throughout the year.

If you are interested in learning more about our updated safety procedures, please contact your child's school principal.

Sincerely,

Willie L. Jett, II

Superintendent